102 Fox Hill Circle Apartment A Bloomington, IL 61701 August 24, 2020

Troy Fire Department Chief David Roberts 500 West Big Beaver Troy, MI 48084

Chief Roberts,

I was recently visited Troy & noticed the bay door open at one of your fire stations. I am a former volunteer fire fighter & took this opportunity to speak with members of your department. When I walked in, I was very surprised with the courtesy & compassion the members of your department showed.

If possible, I would like to request a patch for your department to add to my collection as a memento to remember the kindness the members of your department demonstrated.

I would like to thank you for having a department with people who are willing to go out of their way to discuss their department & show pride while doing so. You should be proud of them.

Thank you,

Mike Tamkin